

January 12, 2022

The Corporation of the Town of Essex 33 Talbot Street South Essex, On. N8M 1A8

TO:

Municipal Clerk for the Town of Essex

AND TO:

Town of Essex Council and the Residents of the Town of Essex.

Delivered in Person to the Municipal Clerk

Re: Resignation as Mayor/Head of Council

Please accept this letter as my notice in writing to the Clerk (pursuant to the requirements of Section 260 of the Municipal Act) advising of my resignation from the role of Mayor and Head of Council of the Corporation of the Town of Essex. Such resignation shall be effective as of today, January 12, 2022. I wish to note that while this decision is being made with regret I have made this decision both freely and voluntarily.

For over twelve years I have served on Essex Town Council and I am proud of what the Town and its Council collectively have accomplished for its residents. I am particularly proud of the growth and development that has occurred in the Town during this most current term of Council. I will continue to assist the Town by working with developers in any way I can in order to help continue the progress of this great town.

Accordingly in tendering this resignation I wish to thank the residents of the Town of Essex for the opportunity to have served both as your Mayor and as a Member of Council.

Yours truly,

Larry Snively, Mayor, Town of Essex



As Received by the Municipal Clerk of the Town of Essex this _____day of January , 2022

Robert Auger, L.L.B. | Town Solicitor/Clerk Town of Essex | Legal and Legislative Services